
23rd July 2019
Update from last newsletter

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers: Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan



Staff Changes 
I am sad to announce that Mrs Griggs will be leaving Our Lady of the Angels 
at the end of this term as she wishes to seek new challenges.

Mrs Griggs made a significant contribution to school improvement 
throughout a very challenging period at Our Lady and we are very grateful  
for the commitment and dedication she has demonstrated.  I am sure you 
will join me in thanking her for her hard work and wishing her every success 
in her future endeavours.  



Staff Changes 
From September the duties of the Assistant Headteacher will be 
delegated to the current members of the Senior Leadership Team.  

The Senior Leadership Team from September will be:

Mrs Harding - Headteacher 
Mrs Davenport - KS2 Leader 
Mrs Hill  - KS1 Leader 
Mrs Corline - SEN & Vulnerable Children



Goodbye Year 6! 
This year’s Year 6 have been incredibly focused 
and hardworking.  It has been lovely to see them 
getting on so well together and we will miss 
them. 

Mrs Davenport gave them a special send off last 
night which was an emotional look back at their 
primary years and a celebration of their 
achievements.  We wish them all the very best at 
their new schools.



School meals
Just a reminder that school meal debts must be cleared by the end of the 
school year. 

If you haven’t yet set up an account at Feeding Hungry Minds and require 
instructions of how to pay online please call in to the office next term.

Please note that from September school lunches will cost £2.30 a day/£11.50 a 
week. 



Week ending 19th July 2019

Class 6 topped the table with 100%.   

School average was 95.5%. 

 



End of Term Awards
Class R

Elias
Baran
Harry
Amelia   

Seren
Mason
Alfie
Finn



End of Term Awards
Class 1
Anthony
Amelia
Kaiden
Grace  

Rafaella
Thomas
Arthur
Lily   



End of Term Awards 
Class 2

Leenah
Zack
Edward
Angelia   

Finlay
Lola
Barney
Emelia    



End of Term Awards
Class 3

Saket
Sean T
Caoimhe
Weronika   

Sean C
Lily
Elesha   



End of Term Awards
Class 4

Kaydee
Riley
Shay
Anisha    

Iva
Orley
Jack   



End of Term Awards
Class 5

Lexi W
Patryk
Lexi H
Filip    

Anthony
Ciara
Amelie  



End of Term Awards
Class 6

Oliver H
Ryan
Ollie S
Jayden    

Ryhanah
Carolina
Caitlyn   



Dear Lord,

As the clouds float through the sky and move on, 
so we move on to new things.  
As the seasons change and new growth comes, 
so we change and grow.  
As the stream becomes a river, and the river 
becomes the sea, so we go forward to bigger things.   

Amen 



Upcoming Events 

September    4th - Back to school
                              6th - Yr 5 residential meeting for parents

 
 



PTA

The PTA will be holding coffee mornings for all parents at 9.00 a.m. on 
Wednesday 4th September, Thursday 5th September and Friday 6th September 

in the Community Lounge.    

Please come along and say hello! 



We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers: Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan

Contact us: 

Our Lady of the Angels, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 

Email: admin@olota.uk 

Website: ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk


